%0th March, 1957.

My dear Eitagawa,

Thank you for thinking of sending me your paper for the
Bulletin of Mathematical Statiastica.

I have been myself thinking further about levels of uncer-
teinty, and have sent to the BEdifor of Biometrice & note on one
partial classification of these levels, with an application to
the inferences appropriate to bilnomial data which I find rather
surprising. I will send it you when I can.

Joan enjoyed her few days in Tokyo wery greatly, especimlly
the magnificent toy shops. I have aince heard from her at
Princeton.

Thank you alsc for sending me Dr. Yokoyama's addresa. I
mach hope that 1t may be possible, with his co-operation, to
secure much of the original data on linkage in the silk worm.

My kind regards to Misao.

Sinceraly yours,



